
Winter Review and Consultation 

Report to be published on the 1st July 

1) To review of security of supply over the previous winter 

• Gas demand 

• Gas supply 

• Operational issues 

Our annual Winter Review and Consultation Report 

has two aims: 
 

2) To gather market intelligence from across industry 

• It asks you a series of questions about the coming winter 

• We use the responses to inform our analysis for the Winter 

Outlook Report, published in October 

Your feedback is valuable to ensure that our Winter Outlook Report is 

based on a wide range of expert industry views.   

 

Please take the time to respond to our consultation. You can register 

for our mailing list to receive the report when it is published at: 

 

www.nationalgrid.com/winteroutlook 

 


